
From: Representative Brent Crane
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Midas Gold Public Comments
Date: Thursday, July 13, 2017 11:16:57 AM
Attachments: Midas Gold.pdf

​Dear Mr. Lannom,
I appreciate your willingness to allow for comments via email. This is a great option for our
citizens. I have attached as a pdf file my comments regarding Midas Gold. If you need anything
else please let me know. 

Sincerely,
Brent J. Crane
Asst. Majority Leader
Idaho House of Representatives
bcrane@house.idaho.gov
(208) 332-1120
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